Patient complaints procedure 
The practice is committed to offer high standards of care and service to our patients. If we have failed to meet their expectations we will make best endeavours to deal with any dissatisfaction promptly and courteously and learn from our mistakes. We operate a practice-based complaints procedure as part of the NHS system for dealing with complaints.

Further information can be obtained from Mrs Melika Grogan (complaints manager)

If you wish to make a complaint in writing, please email mrs Grogan. 

Email address manager.cvdent@btconnect.com or dental.v03539@nhs.net you may wish to write to the practice at 34a station road, Upminster, Essex RM14 2TR. 

If you wish to make a complaint at the reception desk we will provide you with paper, or we will listen to your complaint and write it down for you; we will offer to refer you to our practice manager immediately. If the manager is not available at the time we will let you know when you will be able to speak to her, and arrangements will be made for you to speak to her. 

Our time scales for dealing with complaints are as follows:

· Written acknowledgement is sent within 5 working days

· A full response is sent within 10 days working days; or when an investigation is on-going, a full response is sent within 5 days of a conclusion. 

Staff at church view Dental clinic take any complaint very seriously and will support any patient who wishes to make a complaint to ensure the matter is properly resolved.

If you remain unhappy you can contact the organisations below who offer a complaints resolution service. 

NHS PATIENTS if you feel you are not satisfied with the result of our procedure, you can refer your complaint to england.contactus@nhs.net
PRIVATE PATIENTS: if you feel you are not satisfied with the result of our procedure, you can refer your complaint to either:

Dental complaints service, Stephenson house, 2 cherry Orchard, Croydon, CRO 6BA (t) 0845120540 (E) Info@dentalcomplaints.org.uk
Please be assured that any comment or complaint you wish to make about our service  will not  in any way affect you treatment and care you receive at this practice.

